
19th August 2023 - Summer Fete 

 

Following the pandemic, 2023, was the first time the Home was able to hold its 

first big event held at The Willows, which involved the participation of our 

residents’ families and friends and the local community.  

 

Our Residents were encouraged to join in on our activities such as ‘hook a duck’ 

with their grandchildren, petting the ‘little pony’ that came to visit on the day, as 

well as visit the rest of our stalls. 

 

There were stalls with ‘Dirty Fries’, Samosas, and cakes with plenty of choice. 

The  Tombola table, ‘wine or water’ game and ‘bric a brac’ table attracted a 

great deal of the attention. Residents and their families made use of socialising 

areas. It was evidently a happy environment throughout the day. 

 

Many of our residents including; Rosie, Denise, Reginald, Gina, Clara were 

very pleased with the way our event was organised and enjoyed spending the 

day in the garden in the sunshine, with staff, family and friends. We received 

very positive feedback on the day from many family members.  

 

 

 
 



 

 


